Sunport Letter for Residential Project

Crescent at Central Park
Gahanna, Ohio
7

Please accept this letter as our statement of support for the rezoning of the proposed
residential townhome project by The Casto Organization, known as Crescent Park.

We had hoped and envisioned this component along with retail, restaurants and services would
occur at “The Crescent” back when we committed to build our Walnut Creek Wellness Center.
It is important to our business and staff to have the retail and services nearby and more
importantly, the opportunity for current and prospective employees to have a new quality
housing option nearby. Our staff also looks forward to the opportunity to have the trail system
expand and provide walkability to the retail and park areas. As we prepare to constructa
second facility, The Walnut Creek Surgical Suites, with the hopes that other medical users will
follow, it becomes even more imperative the project become what The Buckles’ and their
Development Team envisioned.

Sincerely

Z

Dr. Stephen P. Smith Jr. MD
Managing Member
Walnut Creek Wellness Center



